Meet The Staff Evening

All parents and carers are invited to meet their child’s new class teacher at the Meet the Staff evening on Wednesday 6th September.  Mr. Weir will give a short presentation at 6.30pm and following this there will be a choice of two sessions, 7.00-7.30pm and 7.30-8.00pm in your child’s classroom. 
Awful Auntie
P5, 6 and 7 pupils will travel to the Theatre Royal on Thursday 28th September to attend a performance of David Walliams’ ‘Awful Auntie’.  The trip costs £6 per pupils and should be paid by Friday 15th September
Annual Data Checks

Please return all completed forms from the Annual Data Check to the school if you have not already done so.  It is vital that the school has accurate contact details etc. for every child.
Dates for your Diary - School
Wednesday 6th September

Meet the Staff Evening, 6.30pm-8.00pm

Monday 11th September

Parent Council AGM, WWHS 6.30pm all welcome

Tuesday 12th September

P6 Learning Workshop 9.30am
Thursday 14th September

Lochgoilhead Information Evening

Friday 15th September

P1a Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 20th September
P7a Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 27th September
P2a Assembly 9.30am
Thursday 28th September

P4 Learning Workshop 9.30am





P5-P7 to ‘Awful Auntie’ 12-4.30pm

Wednesday 4th October

P6/5 Assembly, 9.30am





Parent’s Night 1 (3.30-6.30pm)

Thursday 5th October

Parents’ Night 2 (3.30-6.30pm)

Tuesday 10th October

P7b Learning Workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 11th October

WWHS STEM Fair (P6 and P7)

Thursday 12th October

Autumn Service led by P2b, Busby Parish Church 9.45am

Friday 13th October

In Service Day

Monday 16th- Friday 20th October
October Break

Monday 23rd October

Pupils return 9am

Tuesday 31st October

P2a Learning Workshop 9.30am
Wednesday 8th November

P1a Assembly, 9.30am
Friday 10th November

P4/3 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 22nd November
P2b Learning Workshop, 9.30am

Friday 1st December

P6/5 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 29th November
P6 Assembly 9.30am

Wednesday 6th December

P7b Assembly 9.30am
Friday 8th December

P3 Learning Workshop 9.30am

Wednesday 20th December
Winter Service led by P5, Busby Parish Church 9.45am

Dates for your Diary – Nursery

Please keep an eye on the cloakroom noticeboard for regular updates.

Wednesday 6th September

Meet The Staff Evening, 6/30pm-8.00pm

Wednesday 4th October

Parent’s Night 1 (3.30-6.30pm)

Thursday 5th October

Parents’ Night 2 (3.30-6.30pm)
Friday 13th October

In Service Day

Monday 16th- Friday 20th October
October Break

Monday 23rd October

Pupils return 8.50am/12.50pm

Friday 15th December

Nursery Nativity am and pm
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and Nursery Class Newsletter

September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome to the first newsletter of session 2017/2018.  It is great to see the pupils back after the summer holidays, settling quickly into their classes and routines.  I have enjoyed getting into the classrooms and seeing the pupils actively engaged in their learning.
This session promises to be a busy one with school shows for every stage, residential trips for 2nd level pupils and a wealth of challenging learning activities.  All members of the Busby Family are excited about the year ahead.  
I look forward to meeting you all over the course of the year and please do not hesitate to contact the school with any enquires you may have.

Yours sincerely
Mark Weir

Mark Weir
Acting Head Teacher

Nursery News
We are very proud and excited to share that Busby Nursery has become the first Early Years establishment in East Renfrewshire to attain the Family Focussed Gold award.

It is a delight to share the learning in Busby Nursery.  Our pupils are happy to join their old friends and make new ones as we welcome our new families.  We have enjoyed making the most of our outdoor spaces.  Please remember to label all shoes, wellies, clothing etc. as we already have a large collection of lost property.
It is very important for the safety of all pupils that no food or drink is brought into the playrooms or cloakroom.  We have children who have allergies and unsupervised food is very dangerous.  If your child is staying for lunch or wrap, please place a labeled lunch box in the designated area.
We are hoping to welcome all returning and new parents to our Nursery Parent Support Group.  This group usually meets once a term to discuss current issues and it is a pleasant way to meet new people and support our children.
We are looking forward to welcoming Mrs. Katie McCulloch from East Renfrewshire Council’s Phonological awareness team.  She will be with us throughout the session to support our Literacy programme.

All parents are invited to join us for the ‘Meet the Staff’ evening on Wednesday 6th September.  Mr. Weir will be giving a presentation to all parents at 6.30pm in the gym hall and Mrs. Curran will be sharing the Nursery’s plans for the coming session at 7pm (repeated at 7.30pm) in the Sunshine room.

Pupils from Busby Nursery won a 2nd place and a 3rd place at Busby and Clarkston’s Horticultural Show.  The rosettes are displayed on the notice board.

School News

Parent Council News

Busby Parent Council hosted its first toy picnic to welcome the new Primary 1's and to give their parents a chance to meet each other. Thanks to everyone who came along! 

Reminder: The AGM is on 11th Sept at Williamwood High. Please come along and see what we do, and join in our plans for the forthcoming year.
New Staff

After being successful at interview in May, Miss Paisey and Miss Wight join the Busby Family as permanent members of staff, teaching Primary 1a and Primary 7b.  We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Forsyth (P7a), Miss Blackwood (P2a), Miss Cox (teacher) and Mrs. Spencer (PSA).

Developments over the summer

It was a busy summer at Busby with work going on around the school.  The kitchen has been refitted and pupils will benefit from having their meals prepared on the premises.  A new storage area has been created allowing much needed space to house our extensive resources.  The former MACS room is now being used as the P2a classroom and the breakfast club and after school provision is now based in the general purpose room (formerly the ICT suite).  Transition has been smooth and the pupils using this service have settled well.

Playground Lines

I’d like to take this opportunity to ask all parents to stand separately from their child’s line in the playground.  This should allow each class to enter the building swiftly.  If you wish to discuss something in relation to your child, please contact the school office to arrange an appointment with the class teacher.

Extra-Curricular Clubs
We welcome any parents who would like to become involved in our extra-curricular clubs programme.  A number of parents already help to run clubs after school.  We would particularly welcome any parent/friend of Busby who would like to help with our P5-P7 running club.  If we are unable to secure parent volunteers, the running club will only be on until Christmas. Please contact the office if you would like to get involved. 
STEM

The number of P7 pupils who applied for STEM leadership positions suggests that we are going to have another very strong year for Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths – hooray!  Look out for blogs, newsletters and updates when our committees are established.

We are keenly awaiting feedback regarding our submission for a Primary Science Quality Mark at Gold Level and wish to thank all the pupils, staff, parents and local business community who supported our journey last session.
Save the Date – Williamwood High School invite P6 and P7 pupils to attend the STEM Fair on Wednesday 11th October from 6pm-8.30pm.  This popular event will offer interactive shows from the Science Centre and other Science providers and the opportunity to participate in STEM related activities.
Please contact us with any suggestions as your support is greatly valued.

Edinburgh International Book Festival

Pupils in Primary 1-4 visited Charlotte Square Gardens to attend the Edinburgh Book Festival on Tuesday 29th August.  Both author events were excellent and all pupils were a credit to the school.  Thank you to all parents who accompanied us on the trip.  
If you have not yet paid for the trip and/or require a PayPoint barcode, please contact the office.

Leadership Assembly

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended the Leadership Assembly on Friday 1st September.   I’m looking forward to seeing what our pupil leaders achieve over the coming year.   Well done to all.   There will be further leadership opportunities throughout the school year.

Head Girl:

Harriet

Head Boy: 

Adam
Deputy Head Girl
Sophie

Deputy Head Boy
Ewan
Prefects:

Rhuairidh, Robbie, Samuel, Maya, Natasha, Elissa
STEM Committee led by Mrs Curran and Mrs McLean
Jennifer, Erin H, Noor, Max, Jack, Vincent, Taymoor, Ahsen.

Peer Mediators led by Mrs Oswald
Leah Erin C, Aiza, Sereena
House Captains led by Mrs Farrant
Cart:

Susannah, Finnlay
Mill:

Kristin, Sonny

Paddock:
Emma, Finley

Viaduct:

Louise, Ruairi

Golden Time Leaders led by Miss Macrae
Harris, Dylan, Christopher, Cameron
Nursery Play Leaders led by Mrs Small
Aidan, Tyler, Katie, Ella, Rebecca, Maisie
Playground Leaders led by Mrs Stewart
Kerr, Kyle, Lucy, Sol

Sports Committee led by Mrs Kerr
Grace (P1a), Harris (P1b), Daniel (P2a), Reece (P2b), Finlay R (P3), Anna (P4/3), Alfie (P4), Callum (P5), Aaron (P6/5), Leo (P6)
Pupil Council led by Mr Weir
Ryan (P1a), Isla (P1b), Niamh (P2a), Skye (P2b), Molly (P3), Rowan (P4), Sophia (P4/3), Evie (P5), Lola (P6), Ciaran (P6/5)

Mr Weir will mentor the Pupil Council this session.  They will meet with Mr Weir very soon to discuss their role as class reps.

Fairtrade Committee led by Miss Blackhall
Jessica (P3), Phillip (P4/3), Megan (P4), Ava (P5), Liam (P6/5), Gordon (P6)
JRSO (P6) led by Mrs Forsyth
Daniel, Rebecca, Cara, Nivi
Junior Jannies (P5) led by Mr Maxwell
Zoe, Sarah, Eilidh T, Ayanna, Josh, Cameron, Maia G, Iain
Energy Enforcers (P4) led by Miss Paisey
Sanna, Shuna, Rebecca, Craig, Isla, Louisa, Osman, Katie
Eco Committee led by Miss Paisey
Mhairi (P1a), Asiyah (P1b), Jessica (P2a), Niko (P2b), Finlay P (P3), Zoe (P4), Sophie (P4/3), Ryaan (P5), John (P6), Bismah (P6/5)

Rights Respecting School Ambassadors led by Mrs Oswald
Aaron (P6), Lia (P5), Nuala (P4)[image: image1.emf]
